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MEDIA ADVISORY 

SMART completes testing for Novato Downtown station 

 

Sonoma-Marin Area Rail Transit (SMART) is pleased to announce that testing for the new 

Novato Downtown station was completed on the weekend of November 8-10. The railroad 

crossings at the Franklin Avenue pedestrian pathway, Grant Avenue, Olive Avenue, Golden Gate 

Place, and Rush Creek Place, passed all required tests. Additionally, SMART’s Positive Train 

Control system also successfully passed all the required tests.  

SMART looks forward to opening the Novato Downtown and Larkspur stations by the end of 

this year.  

Please check SMART’s website: www.SonomaMarinTrain.org for more information and updates 

about service expansions to Larkspur and Novato. 
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